
DISTRICT 3/4 Newsletter for August-2021 

 

So proud to say on June 5, 2021 club presidents, Ky State President, Teresa 

Schmidt, and 3 of our District Board met at the Cracker Barrell in E-Town.  It was 

so good to get together and share ideas.  If you weren’t able to attend, we sure 

missed you. 

 

Remind your club ladies to start thinking/working on entries for our District Arts, 

Crafts & Photo contest. Any questions…call or email your Vice Governor, Mary 

Baisch. 

 

Quote about GFWC & friendships from Winnie the Pooh:  

"I knew when I met you, an adventure was going to happen."    

  

***Our district will be having a Summer Workshop…more details to come!!*** 

 

District ¾ Project for Reading 

We are hoping each club can sponsor a story hour.  Invite neighborhood children 

or maybe grandchildren of club members to come hear a book reading.  As the 

children leave let them pick a book & take a snack with them.  Make sure to invite 

the Governor, Vice Governor & Ky State President.  We want to celebrate this 

time with you & your club!! 

 

A CHALLENGE has been issued…we need each club to submit at least one 

member to be a LEADS Candidate.  This is leadership training that is offered by 

GFWC.  Included is LEADS Speech by KY State President, Teresa Schmidt and the 

LEADS application & info.  



LEADS speech 

(1).pdf

LEADS info & 

application.pdf  

 

Attitude is a choice.        Happiness is a choice.        Optimism is a choice. 
Kindness is a choice.     Giving is a choice.               Respect is a choice. 
Whatever choice you make, makes you…Choose wisely.      
Ray T. Bennett 
 
 
Did you see that GFWC members get a discount when renting from Avis or 
Budget Rental Cars?  This is awesome!!  Keep these numbers.  For Avis - 
the membership number for their discount is B155149 and for Budget, it is 
R584749.  Just another benefit of belonging to GFWC.                                 
 

 

 

 

                                The challenge of 

                                    LEADERSHIP 

                          is to be strong, but not rude; 

                               be kind, but not weak;  

                               be bold, but not bully; 

                          be thoughtful, but not lazy; 

                             be humble, but not timid; 

                             be proud, but not arrogant; 

                             have humor, but without folly.      

                                       Jim Rohn 

 

Please send your Arts & Crafts Chairperson info to Vice Governor, Mary 

Baisch.  ASAP 

We will be selling key rings to raise funds for our district.  We are 

working on the order now. 



 
 
 
**Events in our district** 
8/7/2021 8am-2pm OWC 9017 Preston Highway 40219 is having 
a Yard Sale.  There are still spaces available.  Questions? Call 
Linda Wimsatt 502-797-4499. 
 

I hope you enjoy this newsletter.  If you have anything you would like to share, 

please send it to me. 

 

Angie Nally 

Governor District 3/4 


